
Canberra Living Conditions 

Sector Development Group Minutes 

1:30 – 3:00 

Tuesday 14th March 2017 

Bullen Meeting Room 1 

Nature Conservation House, cnr Emu Bank & Benjamin Way, 

Belconnen, ACT 2617 

_______________________________________________________ 

 

Attendees; Natalie Godwin, Fiona Cameron, Julie Evans, Wayne Shaw, Sarina 

D’Onofrio, Mila Francis, Kylie Hanson  

 

Apologies; Jillian Beck, Cate Hale, Fiona McGregor, Jo Cochrane, Llewella 

Grillo, Alisha Bixley 

 

Chair:   Natalie Godwin and Fiona Cameron  

Minutes:  Fiona Cameron  

 

 

Introduction of Executive Team and Update 

 Natalie provided introduction and update of new Executive 

Committee 

 Round the room introductions completed. 

 

Training Update  

 Natalie provided outline of all four training modules with 

particular emphasis on Modules 1 and 2 as well details of 

costing, possible venues and upcoming dates of Module 1.  

 Discussed Gungahlin venue possibilities for Module 1 and 

likelihood of using a Northside Community Service location, 

however, still awaiting confirmation of this.  

 Training bookings to be made through the Try booking system  

 Discussed ease of doing whole team training for Module 1 

 

Guest Speaker Ideas 

 Discussed options for guest speakers including a presentation by 

Wayne Shaw from the ACT Fire Brigade on 11/4/17.  

 RSPCA Animal Hoarding was also discussed as an option in a 

few months’ time as well as a presentation by the Northside 

CASP team.  
ACTION: Fiona and Natalie to follow up with RSPCA on presenting  

 

Group Input for Future Meetings   

 Julie provided a background regarding prior topics of interest 

discussed at previous SDG meetings including changes in 

relation to NDIS and My Aged Care (MAC) 

 Julie discussed the Randy Frost presentation from 2016 

 Julie also discussed the research of Dr Kyrios  

 Natalie also discussed Cate’s role in overseeing Buried in 

Treasures, Dr Kyrios’ Social Impact Study as well as the 

community forums for neighbours being organised by Woden 

Community Service. 

 

 

 



HCMG Update: 

  Coordinated response working well 

 Discussed case example of coordinated response to assist long-

term hoarder 

 Situation going very well due to the combined efforts of 

Department of Health, NGO’s and fire brigade working with the 

individual  

 

Other Business 

 No other business was discussed at this meeting 

 

Next Meeting – Tuesday 11th April 2017.   
 

 
 
 
 

Meeting Closed  
 
 


